
18 JOURNAL, 4c. of the House of Assemhj of New-Brunswick.

SATURDAY, 10th FynuÂrY, 1810.

PR A YERS.

Mr. Peters by leavé brought in a petition from sundry Inhabitants of
Queen's County, whicl was read, and ordered to lie on the table.

The House then Adjourned until Monday morning at 10 o'Clock.

MONDAY, 12th FE1BaUARY, 1810.

PRAYERS.

Read as engrossed, " A Bill for laying out and repairing highways and
roads, and for appointing Commoissioners and Surveyors of highways within
the several Towns and Parishes in this Province." Ordered that the said
Bill pass and be sent up to the Council for concurrence.

The House went into the order of the day for going into consideration of
the Petition of Jasper Belding and others, complaining of an undue Electi-
on for the County of King's. And after hearing of evidence in behalf of
the Petitioners, adjourned until to-morrow 10 o'Clock.

TUESDAY, 13th FEBRUARY, 1810.

PRAYE RS.

Read as engrossed the Bill to continue and amend the "I Act for the more
casy and speedy recovery of srnall debts."' Ordered, that the said Bill pass,
and be sent up to the Council for concurrence.

The House then went into the order of the day for the going into the con-
sideration of the petition of Jasper Belding and others, complaining of an
undue Election for the County of King's. And a question arising whether
Hezekiah Hoyt can be a competent witness in support of the said Petition,
being a Petitioner: After hearing of Counsel on both sides of the question;
Ordered, that the said Counsel and Parties withdraw from the bar of this
House: And after due consideration, resolved, that the said Hezekiah Hoyt,
be heard at the bar, and that the Counsel and parties be re-admitted and
proceed in the hearing; which was again ordered to be adjourned tillto-
morrow.

Ordered, that Mr. J. Fraser, Mr. Peters, and Mr. P. Fraser, be a Com-
mittee to brin in a Bill for regulating the highiways of the County of
Saint Joh n.

The House then Adjourned until to-morrow morning at 10 o'Clock.

WEDNESDAY, 14th FEBRUA RY, 1810,

PRAYE Rs.

Counsel were ordered to be admitted on the hearing of the Petition of
Jasper


